Municipal Manager’s Office
June 22,2020

MUNICIPAL COUNCIL
MAYOR ALLEN

CC: LAURENCE CHRISTIAN, TIMOTHY O’CONNOR, DAVID CABLE, CHUCK
STOVER, LIBRARY, SCOTT DUNN, JOSEPH VILLELLA, STACEY GRAF, SUSAN
DOLINAR

RE: General Policy and Finance Committee Meeting

The General Policy and Finance Committee of Council met at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, June 22,
2020. Present were Council Members, Campbell, Cenci, Consolmagno, Gibbons, Harrison,
Moury, and O’Brien. Also present were Laurence Christian, Joe Villella, Chief Timothy
O’Connor, Stacy Graf, and Susan Dolinar. Absent were Council Members Hannan, McLean, and
Mayor Allen.

No actions were taken at the meeting.

With no further business, the General Policy and Finance Committee of Council concluded at
approximately 8:02 p.m.

Quithtd

Joe Villella



MUNICIPAL MANAGER'’S OFFICE
June 25, 2020

MUNICIPAL COUNCIL
MAYOR ALLEN

CC: TIMOTHY O’CONNOR, DAVID CABLE, CHUCK STOVER, LIBRARY, SCOTT DUNN,
JOSEPH VILLELLA, STACEY GRAF

RE: Planning and Zoning Committee Meeting

The Planning and Zoning Committee of Council met on Monday, June 22, 2020. Present were Council
Members: Campbell, Cenci, Consolmagno, Gibbons, Harrison, Moury, and O’Brien. Absent were Council
Members Hannan and McLean and Mayor Allen. Also present were Stacey Graf, Karen Colussi and Susan

Dolinar.

No business was discussed, the Planning and Zoning Committee of Council concluded its discussion.

Stacey L. Graf, P.E.



MUNICIPAL MANAGER’S OFFICE
June 25,2020

MUNICIPAL COUNCIL
MAYOR ALLEN

CC: TIMOTHY O’CONNOR, DAVID CABLE, CHUCK STOVER, LIBRARY, SCOTT DUNN,
JOSEPH VILLELLA, STACEY GRAF

RE: Public Works and Maintenance Committee Meeting

The Public Works and Maintenance Committee of Council met on Monday, June 22, 2020. Present were
Council Members: Campbell, Cenci, Consolmagno, Gibbons, Harrison, Moury, and O’Brien. Absent were
Council Members Hannan and McLean and Mayor Allen. Also present were Stacey Graf, Karen Colussi

and Susan Dolinar.

No business was discussed, the Public Works and Maintenance Committee of Council concluded its
discussion.

Stacey L. Graf, P.E.



